
Dates for your diary 

School reopening January 5th 

School closures: 

Feb 6th - Bank hol. 

Feb 16th/17th - Midterm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         Reindeer Run 

Thank you to everyone who supported our recent 

fundraiser in aid of the R.N.L.I. A huge well done to the 

Parents Council for organising the event and putting on a 

lovely spread in the Community Centre. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the day. 

Bookfair Our bookfair once again was a huge success. A 

total of €490 worth of Scholastic book vouchers was 

earned for the school. Míle buíochas to those who 

organised it and everyone who supported it! 

Little Heroes First Aid Training The training, which 

was due to take place in November, had to be postponed 

due to facilitator availability issues on that date. It has 

been rescheduled for the end of January. 

Jiving Juniors which was due to take place in January 

has been postponed until May/June. 

Carol Service Well done to the boys and girls on their 

beautiful singing last night. You should be very proud of 

yourselves!  Click link below to view a little snapshot of 

the performance. 

https://sninbhear.edublogs.org/ 

 A sincere Thank you to the Ladies group, ICE group and 

Inver Festival group who contributed to the organisation 

of the lovely gathering and raffle after.  

We are truly blessed to have a brilliant 

parent group and school community 

working together for the education and 

wellbeing of our wonderful children. We 

look forward to making more memories in 

2023! We wish you all a safe and happy 

Christmas. Nollaig Shona Daoibh go Léir! 
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Happy birthday to the boys and girls 

who celebrate their birthday from 

November up to our return in 

January;Máirtín, Kyra, Oisín, Saraid, 

Aisling C., Ella, Emma, Róisín, 

Darragh, Finn, Blake & Alfie! 
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            WELLBEING THOUGHT    

THE BEST WAY TO SPREAD CHRISTMAS  

CHEER IS SINGING LOUD FOR ALL TO HEAR! 

- WILL FERRELL    Admissions Policy Amendment 

We have amended our Admissions Policy in line 

with the EPSEN Act 2022. This allows the 

Minister for Education to direct a school to make 

certain provisions for pupils with special 

educational needs. We have now added this 

change to our policy and added the following 

statement: 

‘Inver N.S. will cooperate with the NCSE in the 

performance by the Council of its functions under 

the EPSEN Act 2004 including in particular by the 

provision and operation of a special class or 

classes when requested to do so. Inver N.S. will 

comply with any direction served on the B.O.M. or 

patron as the case may be under section 37A and 

any direction served on the B.O.M. under section 

67(4B) of the Education Act.’ 

This amendment has been completed and should 

you have any questions, please discuss these with 

us. 

 

This amendment has been completed and should 
you have any questions or comments please 
discuss with us. 

 

 

https://sninbhear.edublogs.org/

